Watch our Ready to Return webinar
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Our latest Ready to Return webinars — held in two sessions on April 8 — has helped clubs to prepare for their
return to indoor table tennis.

You can watch the webinar below and download a Q&A document arising from the webinar at the foot of this
page. Click here to visit our Ready to Return section.

We held previous Ready to Return webinars in 2020 based on the Government guidance at the time. You can
watch these below. Question and answer documents arising from all these webinars are attached at the bottom
of this page.

Thursday July 16

Wednesday June 3

Thursday June 25


https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/our-sport/major-events/ready-to-return/

Monday August 24
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